
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Director of Operations 
 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: September 6, 2017 
 
Re:   Sale of Property – Clay, Old Perrinville, Nankin Mills and Western Wayne Skill 

Center 
 
 

I would like to share and discuss with the Board the Offer To Purchase Real 
Estate documents for Clay, Old Perrinville, and Nankin Milles/WWSC. These 
documents were negotiated by the District’s legal counsel, with input from District 
administration. While all three agreements have many similarities, there are a 
few unique details to each, due to the unique factors at each property. 
 
I request you please include this item on the agenda of the upcoming September 
11, 2017 Committee of the Whole meeting so I may discuss further with the 
Board and answer questions they may have. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions prior to the upcoming meeting. 
Thank you. 
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